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Kathie,
Here is the information:
Neah-Kah-Nie High School would like to enter into a Collective Sponsorship with Tillamook High School to allow a few interested
students to participate competitively in swimming. We have had an interested student (a freshman girl) approach us about this
opportunity.

The OSAA allows for Collective Sponsorships for individual sports, like swimming. With this sponsorship, the schools agree to a
shared practice affiliation (coaches, facilities, and/or transportation), but the student competes for their enrolled school.

In the proposed Collective Sponsorship Tillamook would provide the coaching and facility, and NKN will provide the
transportation/lodging for the student athlete, as well as any entry fees and additional supervision as needed.

Our hope would be that if the program grows, we would begin our own stand alone program.

| will be at the board meeting to answer any additional questions.

Ryan Keefauver

Associate Principal/Athletic Director
Neah-Kah-Nie High School
503-355-3556

Go Pirates!
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